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The Inspectors appear not to have viewed or considered the affects of the application traffic on the Long Street New Road
Coop roundabout. The applicant proposed no works to this junction because no works are possible. This junction is
already at capacity at peak times and the Inspectors should ask for flow projections for it and should view it at peak times
0800-0900 and 1600-1800.


